
Buster’s Big Bash -  Saturday 6th May - 10am 

Dane John Gardens, Canterbury 
Buster's Big Bash is the KM Charity Team's annual fun day to 
bring together families using the charity's green travel and 

literacy initiatives. Buster Bug attends the event which includes masses of free 
fun stuff for children.  

* Tickets are free but must be pre-booked via the link below* 

http://www.kmcharityteam.co.uk/walktoschool/bigbash/  

WEST BOROUGH 
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Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 

Dates for 
April 
18th   First Day of Term 5 
19th   Year 1 Parents Meeting re    
  Phonics Screening - 9.00am 
20th  Forest Team Parent Showcase -  
  2.30pm 
20th   Art Gallery, 2.45pm 
21st   PTFA - Chocolate Bingo  3.15pm 
w/c 24th Clubs Start 

May 
1st   Bank Holiday - SCHOOL CLOSED 
3rd  Year R Trip to Romney, Hythe &  
  Dymchurch Railway  
4th  Year 3 Trip to The Living Land 
4th  Silver Birch Class Assembly -  
  2.30pm 
w/c 8th KS2 SATs week 

Headteacher’s Blog 
 
 Another busy term has flown 
by!  

The children have thoroughly enjoyed this term’s 
learning which has had a focus on poetry, art and 
music. We’d like to invite you in to school to view 
your child’s learning in our Art Gallery. This will 
take place during the first week of term on    
Thursday 20th April. The school will open at 
2.45pm when you will be able to view the art on 
display in the corridors and classrooms. We hope 
you’ll be able to join us! Year 4, 5 and 6 parents 
will be able to tour the school following their 
showcase which starts at 2.30pm. 
 
We have had some great feedback about our new 
website! www.west-borough.kent.sch.uk 
You may have noticed you’ve not received a class 
newsletter this term. This is because the              
information can now be found on our website. 
Each class regularly updates their blog on their 
class page, where you can read about their     
learning, see photos and videos and find out 
about home learning. Please check the website 
regularly for other news and events too! 
 
I wish you all a wonderful Easter holiday. 

After School Clubs 
After school clubs for 
terms   5 & 6 will start  w/c 
24th April. 

Slips have been sent home with the children if 
they have been successful in gaining a place.  
Please keep this as it has important               
information regarding dates. 

Payment is due for the 2 terms by 21st April.  If 
we do not receive payment, your child’s place 
may be allocated to another child. 

Could you please remember to let the office 
know if your child will not be attending an 
after school club for any reason.  Thank you. 

SCHOOL OFFICE 

Please make sure that any payments for    
dinner money, clubs, trips etc are in a sealed 
envelope with your child’s name, class and 

what the money is for.  There is a red post box 
in the lobby to save you having to queue!  Many thanks. 

Forest Team Parent Showcase 

Parents of years 4, 5 & 6 are invited to join Forest Team to 

celebrate the exciting and creative  learning from Term 4.  

Each class will be  

showcasing some of the learning they have done during the 

term, based on their particular topic. 

Thursday 20th April - 2.30pm in the Main hall 
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